Sompting Big Local

6 Cokeham Parade, Cokeham Lane, Sompting, West Sussex, BN15 0AH

Email: somptingbiglocal @adurva.org

Minutes
Monday 20" July

Sompting Big Local Hub, Cokeham Lane

Present
Partnership
Trevor Crowter Resident Mary Martin Resident 4‘
Emma Crowter Resident Barbara Locke Resident
Pat Locke Resident Ray Downie Resident
Mel Shaw Resident Paul Mansell Resident
Gill Crowter Resident ‘

Non-Partnership

[ \ Jim Boot Local Trust Rep \
Apologies

Jacqui Matten Co-ordinator Carson Albury AWDC

Alun Jones Resident \Colin Frampton Resident

Web: www.biglocalsomgting.org.uk
Facebook:somptingbiglocal



sompting Big Local

Open 6.45

10.

11

.8
13,

14.

Website- Apologise were sent.
Apologise were sent from Carson Albury, Colin Frampton and Jacqui Matten.

It was asked whether it was agreed that Hamble was agreed to be maintained by SBL,
Mel informed partnership that Adur and Worthing District Council have not agreed to
maintain Hamble. It was stated that SBL partnership had not agreed to maintain as
lack of volunteers.

Trevor gave update on Broadband, prices on upgrade from Utility warehouse and BT
had been acquired and Virgin Media had been contacted for a price.

Gill and Barbara approved and seconded minutes subject to the changes.

Chair updated partnership that Sompting Football Club had received their grant, the
mock up.

Mel been in contact with Parks at AWDC, they have said it was the wrong season to
be planting wild flowers, they were unaware of the fruit bushes. SBL had not agreed
to maintain hamble and AWDC had given advice but had not agreed to maintain.

A summary of grants given this year, SRWA- £250, Sompting FC £1200, and Family
centre awaiting further information. Discuss was had to make easier to apply by
merging the Small Grants Scheme and Action Fund.

Review meeting date set for 8th August when Jim returns off his holiday, email to be
sent to all partnership for their input between 10am and 12 noon.

Christmas events were discussed, Trevor speaking to landlord to seek permission on
outside Christmas tree. It was suggested that Alun would speak to SPC, regarding
working with SBL joint Christmas events.

Jacqui has spoken to Sompting Village Primary School who are happy to have the
credit union savers scheme. The bursar and a member of the PTA will oversee the
running of the scheme. SBL will deposit a £5 into each individual who opens an
account, with a regular saving bonus of £5 should the child deposit in 9 out of 12
months. The initial £5 will be tied into the account for 6 months, and the catchment
area of the school. Each child who registers will receive certificate and saving pig.

Donations for minibus must be deposited into nationwide so we can keep an eye on
costings

When outside groups use hub, this should be exclusive use and volunteers/paid
employees should not be in hub after 1pm

Mark Johnson co-opted on to partnership, and onto communication committee.

Terms of reference to be looked at regarding partnership members frequently no
showing for meetings and their removal off partnership.

Meeting to be arranged to discuss the purchase of Defibrillators

Close: 9.00
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